UPPER MOKELUMNE RIVER WATERSHED AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
for
Mokelumne Amador Calaveras “MAC”
Forest Health and Resilience Project (Phase 1)
(Formerly Forest Projects Plan)

RFP 24-03

The Upper Mokelumne River Watershed Authority (Authority) wishes to thank all the
businesses that participated in the RFP 24-03 process and their interest in doing business with
the Authority. The Authority has completed its evaluation and selection process and has
determined that the following proposals well serve the overall interests of the Authority for
this project. Pending approval by the Board of Directors at its August 16, 2024 meeting, the
Authority will enter into contracts with the following companies to provide the Authority with
services as specified in RFP 24-03.

e BidItem 1: 2C Land and Timber Management, in the amount of $1,344,078
e Bid Items 2 and 3 combined: GTS Forestry, in the amount of $3,542,699

All communications in connection with this process and award should be addressed to Karen
Quidachay at kareng.landmark@outlook.com.




